
To Lukash Biessek Von Temeschwar, 

We must thank you for your efficient work solving one of the tasks that we 

suggested to you. It shows a willingness to act that is lacking amongst those 

of lesser standing. It is a shame that the other task we suggested regarding a 

folly you felt incapable of managing. It would have been a lucrative 

opportunity but at least now we understand where your skills best lie.  

The recent events mean that we must currently take a break from activities 

throughout the nation and look inwards towards our own organisation to 

examine the place of our traditions in a changing world. Whilst we do so we 

present you and others you think of a similar mind certain courses of action 

you may take to pave the way for future ventures together later in the year. 

To begin with, the scrutiny we face currently is unneeded. It would be best 

for us and for yourself if you helped the world at large believe we are no more 

if we are to ever have a chance to move and act freely as we once did 

Secondly, there are a number of individuals that have gained our attention. 

We would heartily appreciate it if they were moved against in whatever way 

you see fit. When we make contact again in half a years’ time we will hope 

for proof of your ingenuity. They are Regina Alcee Caeli Salvatici von 

Temeschwar, Vladimir von Temeschwar, Valimir von Temeschwar, Irada von 

Temeschwar along with anyone of the Ashen Tower.  

We are still interested in the Folly of Afarjasse as a business venture. 10 

White Granite and 20 crowns invested in it would start an enterprise that we 

think has much opportunity.  

Finally. There will be a number of our seized assets placed upon the market 

for citizens to acquire. We would give you a friendly warning that it is in 

your best interests to maintain a stay away from them.  

We look forward to seeing what you can achieve. 

Uncle. 


